
      An Equal Opportunity Employer 
 

   Hancock Public Schools 
     Independent School District No. 768 

    371 Hancock Avenue 
  PO Box 367 

    Hancock, MN  56244-0367 
Telephone (320) 392-5621   Fax (320) 392-5156 

 
July 28, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear ___________, 

 

Hancock School District No. 768 is accepting quotes for the following products for the 2025 – 2026 

school year.  Bids will be opened by the Superintendent’s office at 1 pm on August 18, 2025.  The school 

board will take action to accept or reject proposal at the August 18, 2025 regular monthly meeting to be 

held at 6 pm in the board room. 

 

If you have any questions call Paul Carlson, Superintendent or Business Manager, Chelsea Lundberg   

320-392-5621. 

 

 

Item  Firm Bid  Escalator Bid 

Milk, 1%, 1/2 pt. containers _________ per 1/2 pt. _________ 

Milk, Skim, 1/2 pt. containers _________ per 1/2 pt. _________ 

Choc Milk, Skim, 1/2 pt. contain. _________ per 1/2 pt. _________ 

Milk, 1%, gal containers _________ per gal _________ 

Ice Cream Mix (HG Van AP Mix) _________   

 

  

 

 Please specify your delivery schedule: _________________________________________

 ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 List any conditions: ________________________________________________________ 

 ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Mark envelope “SEALED BID ENCLOSED” 

 

The school board reserves the right to reject all bids. 

 

 

Bid submitted by: ______________________________________________________ 


